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• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Capital 
Campaign for Human Development. This is a national collection of the 
US Bishops. The fund supports efforts to combat poverty and the social 
ills of our society. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of the Deceased Members 

of the Mullin Family. May they rest in peace. 
 

• This coming Thursday is our national Thanksgiving Day. In honor of 
the holiday, our Parish Office and church building will close at 1:00 
PM on Wednesday and will be closed all day on Thursday (November 
25-26). Due to the early closure of our building, we will not have 
Adoration this Wednesday afternoon.  

 
• Our Thanksgiving Day Mass will be at 11:00 AM. All are welcome to 

participate in-person or by livestream. As needed, Confessions will be 
a half-hour before Mass. 
 

• Next Sunday is the beginning of Advent. Please prayerfully consider 
how you will observe this penitential season, as we all prepare for the 
coming of the Lord. 
 

• Please note that all parishioners will have an opportunity to make (or 
renew) their Consecration to Jesus through Mary on the Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception (December 8). If you’d like to make (or renew) 
that Consecration, please be sure to make some form of preparation 
over the next few weeks. 

 
 
 

https://gracewepray.org/thanksgiving/
https://gracewepray.org/preparation-for-marian-consecration/

